TOWN OF LOVELL

SELECTBOARD MEETING

JULY 6, 2021

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox and Erika Rowland.

1. Approved June 29, 2021 minutes.

2. Erika Rowland, Executive Director of the Greater Lovell Land Trust, came in to discuss the Town receiving a piece of  land for a cemetery. We talked it over and we were told it would not be possible for different reasons. 

3. We have contacted three different tennis companies regarding work to be done on the tennis courts. They are all having trouble getting help. We will keep trying.

4. We received a letter from Community Concepts.

5. Ready Refresh has gone up on their prices and we are discussing other options to get our bottled water.

6. Adjourned at 8:pm.

